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Thursday 25th April 2024 

 
Dear Hedgehog Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you in to spend some time in our class with your child. We will be 
completing our Design and Technology focus; creating miniature playgrounds during the afternoon 
and would love for you to come and join us. Due to the size of the classroom, we need to 
limit the number of adults to one parent per child.  
 
When:  1:45pm till 3:15pm Thursday 9th May 2024 
Where:  Hedgehog classroom 
 
Please ensure you have read the visitor policy before coming in, in order to comply with our 
safeguarding policy. The visitor policy can be found here: 
https://www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk/website/policies/638006  
 
If you would like to attend, please sign up via your child’s ParentPay account.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Cross 
Class Teacher 
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